@77396 October 25th, 1926,

The Secretary,
The Imperial College,
14 Trinity Sqpare, London, E.C.3.

Dear 8ir:

Referring to the Luncheon which will
be giv'n by the College Authorities on the
12th November, 1926,

You have been ‘nformed that the Canadian
Prime Minister regrets that he is unable to accept
Sir Arthur Shipley's invitation but I am no® asked
to inform you that Mr. Mackensie King has expressed
the wish that the Hon. Vincent Massey should repres-
ent him upon this occasion.

May I request that you will kindly honour
Mr. Massey with an invitation which, I suggest, is
sent to this address in my care.

Yours faithfully,
)

/5

Secretary.
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